
Following a recent Parent Partner meeting, we sent out a survey to all families from 
nursery to primary 7 to evaluate our approaches to communicate. 10% of families 

responded to the survey; a sample from each year group responded, including nursery. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4. Are you happy that the range of communication tools we use keep you updated about learning, 
events and news? 90% responded yes. 

5. If you have selected no, can you suggest a further form of communication that PUSCPS could utilise?  

 I would prefer paper copies as not always online. 

 Too many different channels how secure are some e.g. Facebook 

6. Are you happy with the content of the different methods of communication? 95% responded yes. 

7. If you answered no, could you please suggest how could we improve the content? 

 Too much. 


